
 
Mary's Shelter Presents: Be My Valentine  

 

Be My Valentine is a virtual and in person draw down that 
benefits Mary's Shelter Gulf Coast! 
 
The Be My Valentine draw down will be held Saturday, 
February 13, 2021. The location of our draw down will be 
both online and at Meyer Park/Our Lady of 
the Gulf Catholic Church in Gulf Shores, AL. The draw down 
extravaganza events will start at 1:00 PM and end at 3:30 
PM. 
 
This would make a perfect gift for yourself, your loved 
ones, and your friends, and you would be helping Mary's 
Shelter Gulf Coast with our mission of giving pregnant 
women and their children a loving home! 

Purchase Tickets 
 

 
 

Our mailing address is: Mary's Shelter Gulf Coast  P. O. Box 18 Elberta, Alabama 36530 

https://secure.qgiv.com/for/bmv

